
Chappy Ferry Advisory Committee Meeting 

April 6, 2023 

5:00 pm 
 

A meeting of the Committee was held on the above date and time via Zoom.  Members present were:  

Rick Biros, Bill Brine, John Dropick, Peter Getsinger, Rick Schifter, Sally Snipes, Dana Strayton, Tom 

Tighlman, Peter Wells and Town Administrator, James Hagerty.   

 

The minutes of the meeting of January 24 were approved. 

 

Representatives from Fuss & O’Neill provided an update on the Chappy Ferry resiliency project.  After 

discussion of the project, it was agreed that a session to elicit feedback from the public would be held on 

April 27. 

 

Brine provided an overview of the draft license prepared by the License Subcommittee, a copy of which 

is attached.  After extensive discussion, a motion passed committing the Committee at its next meeting to 

vote on a motion to recommend the draft License to the Select Board. 

 

Paul O’Donnell provided the Committee with an update on the activities of the Chappy Ferry Nonprofit 

Corp. 

 

The Committee entertained comments from nonmember attendees. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


